
 

 

 

 

February Holiday Reminder 
 
Dear Parents/Carer 
 
A reminder that school breaks up on Thursday 16th February and starts back on 
Monday 27th February 2017 at normal time.  
 
I would like to wish you all a happy holiday from myself and all of the staff at 
Victoria Park Primary.  
 
Yours sincerely  

 
 
Mrs Mapp 
Headteacher 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


